
From: Zachariah Chou <zachariahchou@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 1:17 PM 
To: Bryant, Kristen <BryantK1@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: Re: RTS CAB Position 

Good afternoon, 

Because I no longer reside within The City of Gainesville, I regretfully must tenure my 

resignation from my spot on the RTS Advisory Board. I send my best wishes to you, your team, 

and the rest of our city commissioners and government. 

Best, 

Zachariah Chou 
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